
SGX has responded to Mr Tng Kim Bock's article to The Straits Times Forum Page 30th July 

2022, requesting for a waiver of the $30 monthly market depth fee imposed in July 2022. 

Sadly, they have indicated that the $30 market depth fee will not be waived. 

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) humbly request SGX to reconsider it's decision as the 

market is already quite lacklustre. By imposing this market depth Fee, it will only exacerbate 

the situation & dissuade more of the Retail Investors from participating in the Singapore 

market. 

The removal of the market depth fee by SGX is not a sign of weakness but shows strength on 

SGX part as it will indicate it listens & acts to constructive feedback. 

SGX, your positive action please? Thank you. 
 

 


